
 
Eatontown Schools PTA is happy to introduce, 

Pretzel Mondays! 

 
We’ve partnered with Philly Pretzel Factory to help fundraise for our schools. 
On the first Monday of each month you can visit the Eatontown Philly Pretzel 
location and we will receive 20% of any order placed! To kick things off this 

month, pretzel day will be December 14th, 2020. 
 

Simply mention Eatontown Schools PTA when ordering via: 
 Walk in or curb side pick up 

 Call ahead orders 
 Online orders for pick up only (please enter Eatontown PTA in the 

memo/notes section) 
 

Store hours are 9am-6pm and their number is (732) 380-0550 

 

Don’t forget a dip, or two, or three! 

         

  
 


